
 

 
 

Coronavirus 
 

As the global Coronavirus issue continues to evolve, we would like to reassure you that we are doing 
our best to take proactive measures for everyone's safety. 
 
We have always implemented high standards of health and hygiene practices and in the current 
situation, we have reviewed our procedures and enforced extreme measures.  Clearly the best way to 
minimise the risks of this virus is to limit contact between people, so we have the following plan in 
place. 
 
Restaurant 

• Our restaurant is currently closed for all meals and sit ins.  Take away drinks, Farm shop 
products and cellar door wines are available. 

• All staff members have been screened for recent overseas travel to affected areas or being 
around those that have travelled. 

• Our team will be wiping down with sanitised solution all high traffic surfaces regularly. 
Including but not limited to door handles, bathrooms surfaces and bar tops. 

• Regular hand washing and hand sanitising by staff is a general requirement. 
• Sanitiser stations are being located throughout the restaurant for all to use. 

Smokehouse 

Our smokehouse is HACCP certified and will continue to practice and maintain a high standard of 
hygiene. 

With these steps in place we believe we can continue to serve you, our valued customers, while 
ensuring we have done all we can to minimise the spread of this virus.  By working together, we can 
limit the impact of this virus and hopefully return to normal as quickly as possible. 
 

It is only natural for us as a community to retreat during times of threat and stop doing things we 
love.  It is important however, to remember that local businesses need your support to preserve during 
these times.  The livelihood of our staff members, their families and our affiliated suppliers are all 
dependants on your patronage.  We are committed to continue the exceptional experiences that you 
have come to enjoy and expect here at Poachers. 
 

We will be closely monitoring the recommended advice from the health experts and government 

organisations to continue a safe environment.  If you have a fever, cough or cold-like symptoms, we 
ask that you stay home and seek medical advice if required. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, we hope you all stay safe and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
The Poachers team 

https://haccp.com.au/

